
South Winneshiek CSD 
Board of Education Special Board Meeting 

Calmar Board Room 
June 21, 2022 

The South Winneshiek CSD Board of Education held a special board meeting on June 21, 2022 in the 

boardroom in Calmar.  The meeting was called to order by board president Wendy Mihm-Herold at 5:03 

pm.  

Roll Call:  Present: Ron Hemesath; Present by zoom: Wendy Mihm-Herold and Don Schroeder.  Absent: 

Craig Neuzil, Patricia Schissel.   

Moved by Schroeder and seconded by Hemesath to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried.  

Mihm-Herold welcomed visitors.  

Old Business: None 

New Business: Moved by Schroeder and seconded by Hemesath to accept the sharing agreement with 

Howard Winneshiek for Kris Einck, Superintendent, for the 2022-2023 school year at a cost of 

$51,540.50.  Motion carried.    

Announcements: Next regular meeting is July 11, 2022 in the boardroom in Calmar at 5:30 pm.  

Moved by Hemesath and seconded by Schroeder to adjourn at 5:16 pm.  Motion carried. ​
Respectfully submitted 

Kris Smith​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Wendy Mihm-Herold 
Board Secretary​​ ​ ​ ​ Board President 


